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Please support this bill for wildlife conservation. A lodging tax is the perfect way to 

ask visitors to help us provide them with a beautiful natural experience while in the 

state.  

 

We love our beautiful Oregon. Let’s keep it that way with the help of outside guests.  

Thanks! 

Dolores Colligan 


